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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 We hope you are all doing great on your midterms thus far! All the late 

nights spent studying at the library, or at Diversions ordering three shots of 

espressos will pay off soon when you are on Spring Break. You are almost half 

way through the semester; hang in there! 

 
 President Isiaah Crawford’s Inauguration Day is on Friday, March 24th 

(the Friday after Spring Break)! The ceremony will be happening at the 

Memorial Fieldhouse at 2pm, and don’t forget—there will be no classes 

that day! 

 Our chocolate factory tour will be on the day after: Saturday, March 

25th! Please RSVP if you haven’t yet!  




